Good Morning MIT Academy!

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

STUDENTS:

- 1. This is a reminder to please check your MIT email daily. You receive important emails from teachers and staff, so it is important to check you MIT email every day.
- 2. Students are forbidden to order or receive food from outside vendors. We will direct Vendors coming with student orders to leave without delivering the food. As always, a parent can deliver a single sack lunch for his or her student. Teachers in Everest classrooms host student by invitation only. Those students must be in an Everest classroom within the 1st ten minutes of lunch and stay there until lunch in over.

ECO CREW:

Eco Crew meets Tuesdays through Thursdays in Room W, from 3:40 -4:00 pm.

GAMING CLUB:

Gaming Club meets daily during lunchtime in Room EV-2. The afterschool Gaming Club meets from 4-6pm on Wednesday.

DRIVER'S ED:

Driver's Ed will be held in EV 1 with Ms. Gonzalez on Wednesdays and Fridays from 4-6 pm. The first day of class will be Sept 7th. If you are interested in signing up for the class please see Ms. Gailyn in the ASP office at lunch to reserve a spot.

COLOR GUARD TRYOUTS:

Auditions for our Award winning Middle & High School Color Guard happening now and go through Thursday, Sept. 13th, from 5-7:00 pm. For more information or to Sign-up, please email Mr. Lumanglas at clumanglas@mitacademy.org.

DIA DEL GRITO:

Attention everyone! Get ready for the "Día del Grito" food sale happening next Wednesday, September 12TH, after school around the black top! There will be Corn, Nachos, Snow Cones, Fruit, and Doritos! You can even buy tickets for the items today! A 1 Item ticket will cost 2\$, while a 3 item ticket will cost 5\$. See any senior, or visit the student store if you are interested in pre-buying tickets.

MIT ACADEMY Wishes the following Student(s) a



Jake Holden, Esteban Hernandez, & Gilbert Wah

Quote of the Week: "Motivation is what gets you started. Habit is what keeps you going." Jim Ryun

Information for the Daily Bulletin is to be submitted to mascencio@mitacademy.org no later than 1:00 pm the workday before you want it to appear. A request for submission by a student needs to have the pre-approval of the teacher/advisor overseeing the requested announcement. Please make sure to "CC" that advisor in the email. All submissions may be edited. Please put "Daily Bulletin" in the subject line. Thank you.